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Hello,
Please vote Don't Pass to HB 2001 A.
This bill is a draconian imposition of zoning
change on residential neighborhoods that
ignores the qualities of neighborhood livability
that existing residents value. Why must the 
livable qualities of residential neighborhoods 
of Oregon cities be degraded to accommodate
growth? Where are ideas for incorporating
residential growth in commercial and industrial
zones?
This bill completely tramples on Senate Bill 100.
Please remember the fundamental history of
Oregon and livability. Oregon has many desirable
qualities, must they be sacrificed to accommodate
an unending influx of people seeking these
desirable qualities?
Ron Bevirt
2915 Charnelton St.
Eugene, OR 97405
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